
 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream: Google MCNMedia TV 
or access it from the Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish 

St. Patrick’s  
Ballinamuck 

Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sun  11.00: Willie/Theresa/Joe Caldwell 
 Mon 10.00: Misa Pro Populo 
 Fri    8.00: Bernard/Annie McKenna Clonmacart 
   
Ballinamuck: 
 Sun    9.30: Private Intention 
 Fri     7.00:  Mary Kenny nee McLoughlin, USA  
          and late of Shanmullagh 
 Sun  10.00: Hugh Donnelly 
  
Because of the demand for evening Masses, the 
Friday evening Masses will be shared for the present.  
Existing bookings will be honoured and we will 
continue to pray for your deceased at weekends  
A reminder that Mass times are as follows: 
Drumlish: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday 10 a.m. 
Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. Sunday 11 a.m.  
Ballinamuck: Friday 7 p.m. Sunday 9.30 a.m.   

 
Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 

 
Drumlish: 
  Word of God:  Sat:  Shane Hagan 
            Sun:  Dolores Kane 
  Communion   Sat:  Kathleen McNally 
            Sun:  Marian McNally 
 
Ballinamuck: 
  Word of God:  Sun:  Adrian Lennon 
  Communion:  Sun  Bridie Reilly 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 
Eucharistic Adoration continues on Mondays in 
Drumlish after the 10 a.m. until 11 a.m. Its an 
opportunity to praise and thank God and ask his 
continued blessings. Come, le us worship. 

Mohill Computer Training – QQI Level 5 
  
QQI Certified Computer Training Programme - Learn 
to use Office 365 and Sage Accounts and how to set 
up an e-business over the online platforms of MS 
Teams and Moodle. Course participants are eligible 
for training allowances and laptops will be supplied if 
needed. Call or text Naomi on 085 811 8818 to secure 
your place. 

  Death 
 
Pray for the repose of the soul of Mary Kane, 
Wicklow/Drumlish whose funeral took place in 
Drumlish during the week.  May she rest in peace. 
 

Baptism 
 
Rene Gažik s/o Robert & Olga, 6 Church View Drive 
was baptised and welcomed into our faith family last 
weekend. 

October—Mission Month 
 

October is Mission month. This year’s theme 
‘Together we can do more—Blessed are the 
peacemakers” is highlighting that our Church is a 
global community that must stand together if it is to 
do more.  COVID-19 brings much fear, but it also 
shows us that selfless and courageous actions are not 
reserved solely for saints.  In fact they thee found in 
every one of us, and that acting together we can 
achieve more.  The theme also recognised our 
missionaries as peacemakers.  In many of our poorer 
parishes in Africa, Asia, and Latin America, it is 
missionaries who are on the font line.  We already 
owe these women and men so much, as they walk 
hand-in-hand with marginalised communities, long 
before and after any emergency  

 
October—Month of the Rosary 

 
It is also the month of the Rosary.  During this Covid-
19 pandemic why not rediscover the Rosary beads 
and pray for help, for guidance and for protection. 
Down through the centuries at times of plagues and 
pestilence the people turned to God.  Surely we are 
humble enough and our faith is still strong enough to 
seek God’s help.  
The Rosary developed a parallel with the Monastic 
Office with the 150 psalms mirroring the 150 Hail 
Marys of the Rosary cycle. The cycle outlines the 
history of salvation from the announcement of 
Christ's birth to Mary's coronation in heaven. Many 
religions use beads to quiet the mind. The repetition 
of prayers and the handling of the beads create a 
space to allowing the Spirit to whisper to our hearts 
the wonder and mystery of God's love for us. 

October invites us to recover a 
renewed appreciation of the rosary 
as a contemplative and Christ-
centered prayer. In this Mission 
Month we pray especially for all 
missionaries, peace keeping soldiers, 
development workers and NGO's 
who are serving overseas. 

Wednesday, 7th October is the feast of Our Lady of 
the Rosary.  

27th Sunday of Ordinary Time  Year A - 4th October 2020 

 
“The Christian does not 
think God will love us 
because we are good, but 
that God will make us good 
because He loves us.” 
 
― C.S. Lewis  

 
 
 

Offertory , Harvest  Dues.  Thank you for your 
support. 

Covid-19 Public Regulations 
 

When attending Mass, or entering the Church, 
please observe the following guidelines: 
 
⬧ Wash your hands before and after attending Mass 
⬧ Sanitise your hands as you enter and leave Church 
⬧ Sign in on entry for traceability. Due to data 

protection regulations phone numbers optional. 
⬧ Observe social distancing, as marked  
⬧ Wearing a face mask is strongly recommended 
⬧ Enter by main door and Exit by side doors 
⬧ All receive Communion on the hands. 
Thank you for your cooperation and keep safe. 
 

Note: The upper limit for attending church 
functions continues to be 50. In all situations social 
distancing is important—please observe. 
Sincere thanks to the Covid-19 Committees and 
volunteers in both Drumlish and Ballinamuck for 
the tremendous work they are doing in keeping our 
churches sanitised and keeping us safe. 

Month of the Rosary 


